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Patricia A. Harris Recognized as a
“Woman Worth Watching”

New York

Zetlin & De Chiara is pleased to announce that Patricia A. Harris is featured in Profiles in Diversity
Journal’s 2013 September/October issue.

In this 12th Annual Women Worth Watching® issue, the focus is on honoring today’s women
leaders and the corporations, organizations, and institutions that recognize, employ, and promote
women in the workforce. Patti’s profile can be seen here.

Patricia A. Harris is Special Counsel at Zetlin & De Chiara LLP. As Managing Partner of the firm from
2000 through 2012, Patti's responsibilities included overseeing the business operations of the firm,
including financial, business development, information technology and staff. Patti will continue to
undertake special projects for the firm as she also focuses on ancillary business opportunities. She is
interested in sustainable design and earned a LEED AP designation in May 2009. Patti is a Board
Member of the Global Design Alliance and the Beverly Willis Architecture Foundation. She frequently
lectures on topics of law office management and business planning as well as building issues, and is
a featured speaker during the New York State AIA/ACEC Firm Management Committee meetings.
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